
Business is ON

The European edition of 
the Managed Services & 

Hosting Summit - the 
UK’s leading managed 
services event for the 

channel 

Global event for 
business and technical 
audiences who want to 
learn how data-driven 

technology is 
transforming business

The world's largest 
conference focused 
entirely on how data 
will shape the future 
of  businesses and 

technology

Europe's number 
one enterprise IT 

event

25th anniversary of 
American computer 
scientist Nathaniel 

Borenstein sending the 
first email attachment, an 
image and audio clip of a 

barbershop quartet 
singing a song called 
'Let Me Send You An 

E-mail'

The largest and 
most internationally 

represented 
computer expo

Event that brings 
together the whole 

infrastructure 
ecosystem, addressing 

key strategic and 
operational challenges 

Cloud technology 
event expected to 

attract 20,000 
leading FTSE 500 

enterprises, 
service providers 

and MSPs

THE UK 
TELECOMS 

SECTOR 
SEMINAR, 
LONDON

11 11 14

Deloitte publishes its 
predictions for the key 
trends in technology, 

media, and 
telecommunications 
that will impact UK 
businesses in the 

coming year

Westminster eForum 
Event: ‘The UK 

telecoms sector: 
services, competition 

and the impact of 
Brexit’ seminar

The world’s largest 
gathering for the 
mobile industry

JANUARY FEBRUARY MARCH APRIL

27-2 15-16 21-22 22-25

DELOITTE 
PUBLISHES ITS 
ANNUAL TMT 
PREDICTIONS

MAY

'MOBILE WORLD 
CONGRESS 2017, 

BARCELONA

25TH 
ANNIVERSARY 
OF THE FIRST 

EMAIL 
ATTACHMENT

CLOUD EXPO 
EUROPE 

2017, 
LONDON

NEW LINE OF IPADS SET TO BE RELEASED

CEBIT 
INTERNATIONAL 

TRADE FAIR, 
HANOVER

INFRASTRUCTURE 
INVESTOR 

GLOBAL SUMMIT, 
BERLIN

5-6

DATAWORKS 
SUMMIT 

2017, MUNICH

26-27

IP EXPO NORTH, 
MANCHESTER

The summit will 
address the most 
pressing issues 

impacting on the 
software and 

solutions sectors a
nd includes the 
European IT & 

Software Excellence 
Awards

EUROPEAN 
SOFTWARE & 
SOLUTIONS 

SUMMIT, 
LONDON

MANAGED 
SERVICES & 

HOSTING SUMMIT 
EUROPE 2017, 
AMSTERDAM

2520-24 30

STRATA + 
HADOOP 
WORLD

KEY TECH 
EVENTS OF 

2017
JANUARY - MAY



AUGUST

20th anniversary of 
Apple Computers and 
Microsoft agreeing to 
share technology in a 

$150m deal giving 
Microsoft a stake in 

Apple

Business is ON

Series of events 
celebrating tech 

innovation in London

JULY SEPTEMBER

LONDON 
TECHNOLOGY 

WEEK

KEY TECH 
EVENTS OF 

2017
JULY - DECEMBER

Many people 
travelling on holiday 
this summer in the 
EU will benefit from 

paying the same 
price as at home 

when they use their 
smartphones and 

tablet devices, with 
no extra charges

Tech companies are 
recognised for their 

innovation and 
leadership in IT, new 

media, energy & 
environment, and 

life sciences & 
health

Opened in North 
London on this 

day in 1967

Series of events and 
activities spotlighting the 

UK's technology 
leadership in robotics 

and autonomous 
systems

15 626 2912 - 16

END OF 
MOBILE 
PHONE 

ROAMING 
CHARGES IN 

THE EU

UK ROBOTICS 
WEEK

WORLD 
ECONOMIC 
FORUM'S 

TECHNOLOGY 
PIONEERS CLASS 

OF 2018 
ANNOUNCEMENT

20TH 
ANNIVERSARY 
OF APPLE AND 

MICROSOFT 
AGREEING TO 

SHARE 
TECHNOLOGY

OCTOBER NOVEMBER

50TH 
ANNIVERSARY 
OF FIRST ATM

First released on 
this day in 2007

10TH 
ANNIVERSARY 

OF THE IPHONE

Annual event held in a 
different UK city every 

year to celebrate 
science, engineering, 

and technology

Trade only 
conference, 

exhibition, thought 
leadership and 

networking event 
for the UK IT 

Channel

The Managed Services 
& Hosting Summit is 

the UK’s leading 
managed services 

event for the channel 

Event that 
celebrates the 

technology, trends 
and people who 
are shaping the 
future of digital 

business 

5 11-14

BRITISH SCIENCE 
FESTIVAL, 

BRIGHTON

VMWORLD 
2017, 

BARCELONA

Europe's 
number one 
enterprise IT 

event

IP EXPO, 
LONDON

CHANNEL LIVE, 
BIRMINGHAM

MANAGED 
SERVICES & 
HOSTING 

SUMMIT 2017 
UK, LONDON

Technology forum 
featuring sessions on 

4K and HDMI, and 
wireless technology

 One of Europe's 
largest technology 
conferences, set to 
attract over 50,000 

tech CEOs, founders, 
startups, investors 

and political leaders 
this year

CEDIA TECH 
FORUM, 

MANCHESTER

WEB SUMMIT 
2017, LISBON
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